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Ronald L Brand, 10-17-18
Director of Development

Town of Farmington

RE:SEQR Delaware River Solar

Dear Mr. Brand,

Since 1962, I've owned the 100-acre farm on Yellow Mills Rd directly across from
the proposed Solar Power Plant. We have faithfully maintained this property and
have paid taxes on our working farm for the past 56 YEARS.

I never dreamt that anything like this could be considered for our agricultural part
of Farmington. A Power Plant of this size will be in direct view from our farm and
will decrease the value of our property ,which especially impacts me at this point
of my life.

| object to New York State tax dollars being spent on such a Power Plant. | feel the
Town of Farmington Planning Board and Farmington Town Board need to
represent the citizens of Farmington and not the interest of a New York City
Developer. | am counting on you to keep the neighborhood rural & agricultural.

Thank You for your consideration.

o i

DECETTER

Caroline Heberle _ =

]
YDWNOFMRM

L BUILDINGS pFp i

OFFICE




